
PTO DRESS DOWN PASS SALE 2025-2026 

 

****DEADLINE - FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 19TH**** 

 

The PTO is selling a 9-pack of Dress Down 

Passes! 

$20 per 9-pack - only one pack per student 
 

★ The sale is running from now until Friday, September 19th. 

★ Dress Down Passes will be sent home the week of September 22nd. 

★ You can start to use your passes on Monday, September 29th. 

★ Passes CANNOT be used on Mass day, field trip days, or any other day it is being offered 

as a school fundraiser, such as Mini-Thon and Royal Run.  

★ The last day to redeem passes for the year is Friday, May 15th. If you still have passes 

left after this time, there are no refunds given for unused passes.  

★ Please follow the Dress Down guidelines in the Student Handbook. 

★ The principal reserves the right to announce at the end of a school day that passes 

cannot be used the following day.  

★ This is the ONLY PTO Dress Down Pass opportunity available for the upcoming school 

year.  

★ Teachers will have a list of students in their homeroom who bought the passes and will 

mark them off until all 9 passes have been used.  

★ Payment - Cash, Checks Payable to SCLS PTO, or Venmo @SCLS PTO 

★ Teachers and Staff are welcome to purchase passes as well.  

 

Student Name: _________________________ Section: ______ $20 ___ 

 

Student Name: _________________________ Section: ______ $20 ___ 

 

Student Name: _________________________ Section: ______ $20 ___ 

 

Student Name: _________________________ Section: ______ $20 ___ 

 

Amount Total: $________    

Form of Payment: Cash ___ Check ___ #___ Venmo ___ 

Amount Total: $ ________  
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